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From: Barbara Weber <blw622@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 2:26 PM
To: info
Subject: Opposition to proposed maps

September 14, 2021 
 
Barbara L Weber 
1160 Kentshire DR  
Dayton OH 45459 
 
Testimony Opposed to the Ohio Assembly Maps Proposed by the Commission on September 9, 2021 

Ohio Co-Chair Cupp, Co-Chair Sykes, Ohio Redistricting Commission Members: 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the redistricting process. 
 
I am appalled by both draft General Assembly maps you have presented. Neither comes close to meeting the 
Constitutional requirement that districts be representational. I am shocked that you think this would be 
acceptable to Ohio citizenry who want our elections to be fair, no matter who is in the current majority. 
 
I urge you to fulfill the promise of the 2015 redistricting reform and adopt the maps that were winners of the 
Fair District’s contest or the community prepared “unity” maps submitted by Ohio Citizens’ Redistricting 
Commission (OCRC). All of these maps far exceed the commission’s September 9 draft maps in meeting the 
constitutional requirements for the General Assembly maps.  
 
Thank you  
Barbara L. Weber 
 


